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/ T 035898 3000 F 03 5898 3029 Address all correspondence
COUNCIL council@edwardriver.nsw.gov.au to the General Manager

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
PO Box 58
DUBBC NSW 2830

21 April 2017

Dear Sir/Madam

AMENDED PLANNING PROPOSAL (PP_2012_DENIL_001-00) KYALITE STABLES

| am writing to request an extension of time for the completion of the above planning proposal.

Council is required to complete the planning proposal by 2 May 2017. Council will be considering the
Section 59 Report at its May 2017 Council meeting. Should Council resolve to proceed with the making of
the instrument, the Section 59 Report will be forwarded to the Department following this Council meeting.
In terms of the finalisation of the planning proposal, | am writing to request that the completion date be
extended by 6 months. Council does not believe that it will require the additional 6 months but this should

provide sufficient time for the completion of the planning proposal.

Should you have any further enquiries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me on (03)
5898 3111.

Yours Sincerely
J«QJZ@J\

Julie Rogers
Manager Environmental Services
Economic and Business Development

Direct: (03) 5898 3111
Email: julie.rogers@edwardriver.nsw.gov.au



